
Submitter: Jocelyn Swenson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: HB2005 

As a citizen of Oregon and the United States I wish to make it known that we need to 

keep laws up to date. As technology changes and it becomes possible for anyone to 

3D print a firearm capable of passing through a metal detector we need to make sure 

that doesn't happen. Please support this bill.  


